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If you have additional needs relating to disability, language or cultural issues with which you require 

assistance at a particular school event, please contact us to arrange the assistance required. 

Monday 17 March, 2025 

‘Red-To-Toe’ Dress-Up Day & Sponsored Race 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

We are excited to announce that this year, our school will be supporting Red Nose Day on Friday, 

March 21st with a fun-filled event to help raise money for this important cause! 

‘Red-To-Toe’ Dress-Up Day & Sponsored Race 

To celebrate, we are inviting all learners to come to school dressed in ‘Red-To-Toe’—this could be 

anything from red t-shirts and trousers to red accessories, costumes (a red tomato!) and face paint! 

We encourage creativity and lots of red! 

Throughout the week, your child will also be collecting sponsorships on their Red Nose Day form 

for completing a race (walk, jog, or run!) around Tir Prince’s Race Track. The event will take place 

during the school day, with year 3/ 4 and year 5/6 having their turn on Friday, March 21st. 

We want every child to feel included and enjoy taking part, so they do not have to run! Walking, 

jogging, or simply being amongst friends and joining in the event is what truly counts. Teachers will 

also be available to accompany and support the children throughout. 

All money raised through sponsorship is the responsibility of the learner to collect. The sponsorship 

money is to be brought to school after the event by Thursday 28th March. Ysgol Maes Owen will 

then send the money raised to Red Nose Day. 

 We would love for you to support your child in gathering sponsorships for their efforts to raise 

money for Red Nose Day 2025. Every little bit helps make a big difference! Thank you for your 

continued support. Let’s make this year’s Red Nose Day a fantastic one! 

We thank you for your support! 

Kind regards, 

Our Ysgol Maes Owen Team       
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Aim to learn, learn to succeed ~ Anelu at ddysgu, dysgu i lwyddo   

  

  

     



 

 

             

 

     

  

   
 

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

 


